The University of Southern Mississippi is seeking to fill two tenure-track positions in Experimental Psychology at the level of assistant professor.  Applicants for these positions, to begin August 2009, must have completed a doctorate in psychology by fall 2009 and must show potential for excellence in both research and teaching. Successful applicants are expected to teach at both the graduate and undergraduate levels and to establish externally funded productive research programs. The area of specialization for these positions is open.  We are especially interested in applicants with research interests that complement existing focus areas of developmental, social, experimental health, behavioral neuroscience, comparative psychology, sleep research or cognitive psychology. The University of Southern Mississippi has approximately 16,000 students on two campuses. The Department of Psychology, designated as one of six Centers of Excellence in the university, is a growing and dynamic department, with 32 full-time faculty lines and approximately 531 undergraduate majors and 170 graduate students. It is located in Hattiesburg, Miss., a prosperous Sun Belt community about 70 miles from the Gulf Coast and about 100 miles from New Orleans. To begin the application process, go to https://jobs.usm.edu. A completed application will include a 1) cover letter, 2) curriculum vitae, 3) three letters of recommendation, 4) official academic transcripts, and 5) publications/preprints. Materials not available in electronic form (e.g. letters of reference) should be sent under separate cover to Sheree Watson, Experimental Search Chair, The University of Southern Mississippi, Department of Psychology, 118 College Drive #5025, Hattiesburg, MS 39406. Application materials such as unofficial transcripts can be e-mailed to expedite the review process, with hard and official copies shortly following. Information concerning the Department of Psychology’s faculty, programs and facilities can be obtained at http://www.usm.edu/psy/. Review of applications will begin November 15, 2008, and continue until the position is filled. Please contact Dr. Sheree Watson, Search Committee Chair, with questions (sheree.watson@usm.edu). We encourage applications from those who identify as diverse in terms of gender, race, ethnicity, and/or sexual orientation. AA/EOE/ADAI
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